
                               

 

Deputy Permanent Representative of Estonia – as a member of the 

Accountability, Coherence, Transparency Group – and Deputy Permanent 

Representative of Guatemala in cooperation with representatives of 1 for 7 Billion 

and Friedrich-Ebert-Stiftung New York Office 

Have the honour to invite your Mission´s  

Deputy Permanent Representative/General Assembly revitalization 

expert to a lunchtime discussion on  

“CONSOLIDATING THE UN SECRETARY-GENERAL SELECTION 

PROCESS” 

With the participation of Ambassador Vladimir Drobnjak, Permanent 

Representative of Croatia to the UN and Ambassador Christian Wenaweser, 

Permanent Representative of Liechtenstein to the UN  

on 

Wednesday, 23 May 2018 from 12:30 pm* to 3:00 pm 

in 

Estonian House at 243 East 34th Street (between 2nd and 3rd Avenue) 

* Respecting The Holy Month of Ramadan, lunch will be served from 12:30 in a 
separate room, discussion will start at 1:15 

Please find attached to this invitation the concept note as well as overview of 
related documents.  

For further information and to RSVP by 21 May 2018 please contact Permanent 
Mission of Estonia to the UN, by email: anne.mccullom@mfa.ee or by telephone 

at: 646 514 0080. 
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